Steven Seee

From: Brittany <brittany.maria17@gmail.com>

Sent; Monday, February 24, 2025 2:59 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

Brittany Manzi

18b Arnold Street
Lincoln, RI, 02865
February 24th, 2025

Dear Clerk Steve Sepe,

I am writing to express my strong support for Bill H-5351 and to share my concerns regarding the potential
consequences if it does not pass. As someone who relies on a specific healthcare provider for my essential services, | am
deeply worried about the possibility of losing my provider of choice. This change would not only disrupt my current
healthcare routine but also significantly impact my overall well-being.

Bill H-5351 is vital in ensuring that constituents like myself can maintain access to trusted healthcare services. | urge you

to consider the far-reaching implications for individuals who depend on these services when making your decision. Your

support for this bill would provide much-needed stability and security for those of us who could otherwise face
unnecessary hardship.

Thank you for your time and consideration on this important issue.
Sincerely,

Brittany Manazi



